Linda Jones
Warren
LD 227

Thank you for hearing my testimony. I strongly oppose this bill LD 227. I have lived
in Maine my entire life and cannot believe a bill of this content is even being
submitted. We the people do not want to pay for nor support the kidnapping of under
age children, bringing them to Maine to have transgender surgery or treatments or
abortions without their legal parents or guardians permission. Taking rights away
from parents and leaving no law enforcement input or legal recourse is immoral! This
bill and what it contains is broad and evil opening the door to our state to every other
state. This bill is not protecting our children and grandchildren or the next generation.

I urge you to vote “Ought not to pass on LD 227.”
Sincerely,

Linda Jones

Warren, Maine



